
 
 

 
 
 
 

WATUMULL INSTITUTE 
 
 

WI/DSE-2011                                                                                           30th July, 2011          
 

NOTICE  (D.S.E. SINDHI QUOTA ADMISSION 2011) 
 

 
Due to unavoidable circumstances the Counseling for the Direct Second Year Sindhi quota 
admission  scheduled on Monday, 1st August, 2011 is postponed to Tuesday 2nd August, 2011 at 
11.00 a.m in the Seminar Hall 6th floor of the Watumull Institute. 
 
All concerned are requested to please make a note of it. 
 
 
 
(Sandhya Desai) 
Principal 
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